
BLACK EARTH PUBLIC LIBRARY 

1210 MILLS STREET 

BLACK EARTH, WI 53515 

608-767-2563 

MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT 

Public notice of meeting of Black Earth Library Board 

 

Cancellation of Library Board of Trustee 

Meeting 

The Black Earth Library Board of Trustees 

announces that the Library Board meeting 

scheduled for Tuesday, December 17 at 7pm has 

been cancelled. The meeting has been 

rescheduled for Thursday, December 19 at 7pm. 

 
Kirsten Rogers, Interim Director 

 
 
 
PROOF OF POSTING:   
A copy of this notice was delivered to the following on 12/16/2024:  
Emailed to the Star News, the official newspaper for the Village.  Posted at the Black Earth Municipal Building, the Black Earth 

Post Office, the Black Earth Library Web Page 


